## February 21, 2009

The Town of Franklin Board of Aldermen had a special meeting on Saturday, February 21, 2009 at 8 a.m. at The Boiler Room Steak House. The purpose of the meeting was to have a board retreat.

The following board members were present: Mayor Joe Collins, Aldermen Verlin Curtis, Jerry Evans, Joyce Handley, Billy Mashburn, Carolyn Pattillo and Bob Scott.

Also present were the following persons:

Staff:

Mike Decker – Assistant Town Manager Sam Greenwood – Town Manager John Henning, Jr. – Town Attorney

Reporters:

Marla Dalrymple – Macon County News Melanie Lebert – The Franklin Press

## **Discussion**

Sam Greenwood went over the list of priorities from the May 3, 2008 town board work session, a copy of which is attached, and updated the board on the status of each item.

The board then reviewed a new list of discussion items, a copy of which is attached.

Betty Huskins led the board through a facilitated discussion regarding priorities for the upcoming year, which focused primarily on improving relations with Macon County.

The board took no action.

## Adjournment

The meeting adjourned at 11:55 a.m.	
	Joe Collins, Mayor
	Janet A. Anderson, Town Clerk